
Headmistress's Weekly Update            Friday 3 December 2021           

Dear Parents  

   

As we look ahead to a very busy week next week I thought it would be useful to remind you of the following 

upcoming events.  

   

Tue 7 Dec  6.00 pm  

   

Infant & Pre-School Production, Summerlee Hall  

Wed 8 Dec  9.00 am  

7.00 pm  

Vision Screening for I1 and I2 pupils  

Junior Christmas Celebration, Summerlee Hall  

Thu 9 Dec  All morning  Pantomime Visit (Whole School)  

Fri 10 Dec  9.00 am – 9.20 am  

9.25 am – 9.45 am  

Infant Achievement Assembly (by video link only)  

Junior Achievement Assembly (by video link only)  

   

   

   

All that remains is for me to wish you all a relaxing weekend before the start of the festive season.   

   

With best wishes  

   

Mrs O’Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 


